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March 2022 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will gradually be replacing the 

current design of Duralino fanout body.  

The design change is only in material of the fanout body – it will change from aluminium to plastic.  

This change affects Duralino fanout size XS and size S. All other sizes remain made from aluminium 

for a time being.  

  

  

 

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

This change will be implemented immediately as old stock is already depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 


